REMARKS BY
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LUSAKA, 16TH FEBRUARY, 2012

Hon. Keith Mukata, M.P., Deputy Minister of Commerce, Trade and Industry,
Mrs. Florence Mumba, Director of Planning and Research, Zambia Development Agency,
Distinguished Guests,
Ladies and Gentlemen,
It is my great pleasure to be part of Zambia’s third National KAIZEN Conference today. I am glad to see the KAIZEN movement gaining more momentums in Zambia, as evidenced by the increasing number of teams represented at this conference. I am also pleased to note that the development of Zambia’s KAIZEN movement attracted international attention at an international KAIZEN conference that was held in Japan last year. 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
Japan’s economic success has been achieved through hard work and improvement of productivity. For a country not blessed with natural resources, there could be no alternative. Following the devastation that occurred during and after the Second World War, Japan had to undergo major struggles for reconstruction and wealth creation through industrialisation. KAIZEN has its roots embedded in these struggles. All stakeholders in various workplaces united to increase productivity and to create additional value for their products. Through these efforts, the Japanese manufacturing industry became highly competitive in the world market, producing many products renowned for their high quality and precision such as motor vehicles and electronic products. At the same time, KAIZEN has been introduced and practiced in many other economies. As a matter of fact, the Japanese Government, through JICA, has assisted the development of KAIZEN movement in many parts of the world—in Asia, the Middle East, South America, Europe and Africa.
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
Since independence, Zambia has enjoyed renowned peace and stability. The country is also richly endowed with affluent natural resources. With such comparative advantage, Zambia’s further economic growth and improvement of living standards should depend on how the Zambian people, spearheaded by all of you here, could raise productivity. In this light, the role of national institutions such as ZDA is of growing importance in leading and broadening the KAIZEN movement at the national level in the coming years.  
In conclusion, please allow me to urge all stakeholders to proactively and continuously engage themselves in KAIZEN, in the ongoing pursuit of productivity improvement. The Japanese Government remains committed to providing support to your efforts.

Thank you.  
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